Public Notice

1) The City of Houston, through its Housing and Community Development Department (HCDD), is
proposing to amend the Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) funds summary budgets under
the 2010, 2011 and 2012 Annual Action Plans (Plans). The Plans are to be amended as follows:

Activity Decrease Increase
The 2010 CDBG Projected Use of Funds Budget is amended as follows:

Single Family Home Repair (52,300,897)

Multifamily Acquisition/Rehabilitation/New Construction/Relocation $2,300,897

The 2011 CDBG Projected Use of Funds Budget is amended as follows:
Single Family Home Repair ($3,477,750)
Multifamily Acquisition/Rehabilitation/New Construction/Relocation $3,477,750

The 2012 CDBG Projected Use of Funds Budget is amended as follows:

Single Family Home Repair (54,221,353)

Multifamily Acquisition/Rehabilitation/New Construction/Relocation $2,721,353
Neighborhood Facilities and Improvements $1,500,000
TOTAL REALLOCATED $10,000,000

2) The City, through its HCDD, is proposing to award CDBG funds up to $8,500,000 to Houston Heights
Tower, Inc. for the rehabilitation of a multifamily property for seniors and disabled persons known as
the Houston Heights Towers Apartments. The project is located in City Council District C at 330 W. 19"
Street, Houston, TX. The CDBG Funds will come from various Annual Action Plan years where funding is
available.

The public has thirty (30) days to comment on these proposed items. The thirty day period extends from
Wednesday, October 10, 2012 through Friday, November 9, 2012. For more information on item 1,
please contact Derek Sellers at (713) 868-8428. For more information on item 2, please contact Eta
Paransky at (713) 868-8449. You may access HCDD’s website at www.houstonhousing.org for more
information on its programs.
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